JAYS ...

Regarding: ESPANOLA ANNUAL SLO-PITCH TOURNAMENT donation
of Fields and Pavilion

Town of Espanola
Town Council

The Town of Espanola has always been a great supporter of the Annual Slo-Pitch Tournament.
Last Year's Donation was a huge help, with rising costs and declining volunteers, it has been
tough to stay Net Positive and keep running this Tournament year after year. This year
unfortunately we have not been able to secure a Local Band. We are now looking at hiring “OUT-
OF-TOWN ENTERTAINMENT" at a higher cost. We are hoping your generosity with continue this
year and we again request from you a waiver of fees for our use of the baseball fields and the

pavilion for the upcoming 2025 Tournament.
The tournament this year will take place on August 8, 9, and 10th 2025.

As always, we are open to any ideas and contributions to make this Ball Weekend the best it can
be. Contributions allow us to put the funds made back into what is important to us. A great
Tournament Weekend, our Annual Donation to Minor Ball and our participation in the end of

season Provincial Tournament.

Regards,

Lannie Piche and the JAYS

Espanola ON, P5E 1K6



